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K-31 west of Harris to close for pipe replacement 

Thursday, June 13, weather permitting, the Kansas Department of Transportation will 

close K-31 to replace a crossroad pipe at the first curve west of Harris in Anderson 

County. The work zone is located at reference marker 69. Traffic will not be able to access 

the community of Harris from the west during the closure. Use alternate routes. 

Persons with questions may contact KDOT Superintendent Kevin Ryan, (785) 448-5446, 

or Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433. 

 

K-31 closure west of Harris shown in yellow 

                                                          ### 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

mailto:priscilla.petersen@ks.gov


 

https://www.facebook.com/KDOTSoutheastKansas/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://twitter.com/SEKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

